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Membership cards and information packets have been distributed to all current LGCA members. A card is issued to all household members 18 yrs or older. The membership card will allow members access into the clubhouse, pool area, and member-only events throughout the year. 


Please carry your membership card in your purse or wallet. For convenience, you may attach your membership card to a lanyard—this might be a good solution for those of you who don’t want to have to carry a purse or wallet with you to the pool.


The information packets contain all pertinent membership information about the LGCA, including General Member Rules, Pool Rules, LGCA Hall Rental Guidelines and Hall Rental Application, and a Quick Reference sheet of all LGCA Board member contact information. 


Lawn signs were also distributed, and in most cases, placed in the member’s front yard. These signs state, “Proud Member of Lakewood Gardens Civic Association” and utilize the new LGCA logo. 


If you haven’t received your card, packets, and/or lawn sign, please contact Tiffany Rodriguez in Member Records to confirm whether or not your membership is in good standing.





                                    

















Thank you to all parents who have signed up for Door Checker duty during the Summer Pool Season!





The Summer Pool Season has ended the last week of August, and we will now return to the standard operating procedure of getting a clubhouse key from a Board Member to enter the clubhouse. 





Members please check your Quick Reference Sheet for the Board Member that is the most convenient for you to request a clubhouse key.





Please note: Members are welcome to use the pool until 3pm when the Clubhouse is rented.




















Special Interest Articles:





•	LGCA Membership Cards & Lawn Signs





•	LGCA Movie Night





•	Theft of Auto Parts























Pool Season comes to an end
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The LGCA Clubhouse is available for rental for only $100 to LGCA members in good standing (i.e. current on membership dues). You will have access to the large hall (which includes a refrigerator and bar area), the smaller hall (which includes a kitchen-including stove, microwave, sink, and refrigerator), and the swimming pool. 


Contact Rental Chairperson, Chris Martinez, at (562) 715-1931 for more information regarding availability. For Rental Rules, check the website www.lgca.info.


Not a member? Why not join today to take advantage of this great member benefit!! 


	


	


	


		











We held our very first Member-Only Movie Night at the Clubhouse on Friday, August 15th! The movie featured was FROZEN and it was good to see so many parents and kids have fun! We had a great snack table with free punch, soft drinks, and popcorn (courtesy of LGCA) and with other delicious snacks brought by attendees. Thank you to Liz Zuniga and her daughter for setting up the snack table! 





Our next LGCA Movie Night will be held on Friday, Sept 19th at 7pm (doors will be open at 6:30pm.) I will be sending out a flyer to all members to vote on the next movie selection. Register on the website Events Calendar if you wish to attend.





If you are not a member, why not join today? You can join online at the website � HYPERLINK "http://www.lgca.info" ��http://www.lgca.info� and pay with a credit card.











"Have you been considering having a Yard Sale?  If so, just give me a call with the date and time of your Sale, and I will put the signs up for you. 





... and by the way, I am never too busy for your Real Estate Needs"�


Jerry Cimino – 562-822-4288





"Your Lakewood Gardens Neighbor and Realtor"


end_of_the_skype_highlighting�
































Having a Party? Rent the LGCA Clubhouse for your next event!





thief can cut one off in two minutes and as a result, it compromises the car’s entire exhaust system. Muffler shops can secure the converter to the vehicle’s frame with a couple of pieces of hardened steel welded to the frame and auto parts stores sell different types of catalytic converter theft deterrent systems.


Car batteries are also a common item for thieves to steal. Opening the hood of a car from the outside doesn’t take long with a little practice and the right tools. Car batteries are an easy item to sell on the street, with thieves getting $20-$25 for your $100 battery! There are kits that can be installed on your hood to lock it don, but they are difficult to install and are not necessarily pleasing to look at.


Custom rims and tires are targeted because they are easy to sell and relatively easy to steal. Even cheap rims can run $500 or more. To discourage theft of these parts, take precautions such as parking in well-lit areas and secure garages. Consider buying wheel locks, which are special lug-nut replacement sets that deter theft and can be purchased for around $20.


Across the country police and owners of full-sized sport utility vehicles have reported a rise in the frequency of the theft of third-row seats. These seats are in high demand with a low supply and thieves steal them in less than a minute. They are rarely traced and returned to their owners and are easily installed in other vehicles. To prevent this type of theft, you can secure he seats to the floor with a cable lock threaded around the seat frame and through the floor mounts. Some auto parts retailers have special locks for this purpose. Using a roll-out cargo cover over the seats or installing an alarm on rear window and hatch can discourage or delay a theft. Consider engraving the Vehicle Identification Number (VIN) on the seat frames. 


                                                               (Article provided by Mike Garot, Neighborhood Watch Block Captain.)











Movie Night at the Clubhouse





“You can make more friends in two months by becoming interested in other people than you can in two years by trying to get other people interested in you.”


– Dale Carnegie


























Sun, Sept 7th: National Grandparent’s Day Pancake Breakfast. 8am – 11 am


Kids (5 & under): FREE


Kids (6 & up), Adults, & Seniors: $5


*************************


Friday, Sept 19th:�Movie Night (Member’s Only Event)—please bring your membership card


7pm in the main hall (doors open at 6:30pm)��Bring your favorite pillow, blanket, cushion, etc and a snack to share! We will be providing the free punch and popcorn! ��Movie: TBD (by member vote)


*************************








Sun, Oct 26th: Halloween Costume Parade & Party 2pm – 6pm at the Club House.


2pm – 4pm Trick or Treating for Lakewood Garden Kids only


4pm – 6pm Costume Parade & Kids Party


7pm Adults Party


 Fri, Oct 31st: Halloween Night concession stand


LGCA will set up a concession stand in front of the clubhouse selling coffee, hot chocolate, champurado, flashlights, glow sticks, etc. ��We will also be chaining garbage cans to stop signs at major intersections of Lakewood Gardens to cut down on littering in the neighborhood that evening.


******************








Sun, Nov 9th: Veteran’s Day Pancake Breakfast 8am – 11am


Ticket prices: Kids 5 & under are FREE.


Kids: (6-12): $5�Adults & Seniors: $5��Sat, Dec 20th: Project Shepard canned food drive and Holiday Party


Santa will be driving around Lakewood Gardens collecting canned and/or non-perishable food to Project Shepard. If you wish to participate, please have your donations easily visible on your porch or driveway for collection.


Then join us at the Clubhouse with your kids to see Santa! Cookies, Hot chocolate, and snacks will be available.





























Upcoming Events








Having a Garage/Yard Sale?











“Never doubt that a small group of thoughtful, committed citizens can change the world. Indeed, that’s the only thing that ever has.” Margaret Mead
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Theft of Auto Parts (con’t from pg 2)




















Theft of Auto Parts


Vehicle owners may fear that their vehicles will one day be stolen. But thieves don’t always steal the entire vehicle. Instead, many simply prefer to steal the parts. Stealing a car part usually requires less skill, can be accomplished in minutes, and can mean quick cash. 


The catalytic converter is located beneath the car and is made from precious metals that have increased in value over recent years, making it a popular choice for thieves who can sell it for scrap metal to recycling yards. Likely targets for catalytic converter theft are vehicles that sit high off the ground, such as SUVs and pickup trucks. An experienced (Continued on pg 4)
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“You must be the change you wish to see in the world.”


-Mahatma Gandhi
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From the Editor








Join our Facebook group:


Lakewood Gardens


And Facebook page:


Lakewood Gardens Neighbors








4217 Ashworth St


Lakewood, CA 90712





PResident


(562) 256-5827 Dan Cordero





Clubhouse rental:


(562) 715-1931 Chris Martinez


� HYPERLINK "mailto:RentalsLGCA@gmail.com" ��RentalsLGCA@gmail.com�





Membership Promotion:


Jerry Cimino (562) 822-4288 & Juan Magallanes (562) 618-7272


� HYPERLINK "mailto:MembershipLGCA@gmail.com " ��MembershipLGCA@gmail.com � 





Bulletin Editor:


Laura Havlik (626) 675-3097


� HYPERLINK "LGCA%20Bulletin%20Vol%2066%20Issue%201.doc" ��BulletinLGCA@gmail.com��


Pool Chairperson:�Carrie Ahrens (562) 634-3839 & Sam Rushing (310) 261-0127��HYPERLINK "../Downloads/PoolLGCA@gmail.com"��PoolLGCA@gmail.com�





Check our new Website!


See us at:


http://www.lgca.info








Lakewood Gardens Civic Association














Summer is coming to a close and it was a hot one! Thank you to the lifeguards and families who came down to the pool and brought fun and laughter to the Clubhouse!


Casino Night was a great! If you didn’t attend, you missed a very nice event! The food was delicious and we had a lot of excellent prizes donated—there were many winners! (See the LGCA website for the sponsor list.) Someone even won a 1-yr paid membership to LGCA! We plan on adding some Texas Hold’em tables next time too, so if you didn’t attend last time, jump on the chance to go when it comes around again!


We’re also bringing in more Member-Only events like Movie Night to the clubhouse. We’d like to provide more value to our members during the year when the pool isn’t being used. We plan on hosting a Bunco Night soon (we had to reschedule the original start date due to a schedule conflict.) 


If you are a member and would like us to have a particular event, please let us know at EventsLGCA@gmail so that we can put it on the Event Calendar for the clubhouse and start organizing it. We always welcome member suggestions and input!


Please join us on Sunday, Sept 7th from 8am – 11am to celebrate Grandparent’s Day with a Pancake Breakfast!! Tickets are only $5! Let us do the cooking! Stop by after church or before you head out for the day!





HOPE TO SEE YOU ALL THERE!





                                      


     














   





























    








     




















VALUED RESIDENT OF 


LAKEWOOD GARDENS 





LGCA


4217 Ashworth St


(corner of Ashworth & Lakewood Blvd)


Lakewood, CA 90712




















Don’t forget to keep current with your membership dues!





Keeping your membership in good standing allows you to use the pool, attend Member-Only events, and to rent the clubhouse for the discounted member rate!





Contact Tiffany Rodriguez (562) 754-4715 for the status of your membership.












